
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 11:52 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: Letter of Support -Church Hill project 29th and R Street 

 
 

 

From: Jennings Whiteway [mailto:jennings.whiteway@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 9:06 AM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com> 

Subject: Letter of Support -Church Hill project 29th and R Street 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Hi Mr. Saunders, 
 

I wanted to send a letter in favor and in support of the 29th and R Street SUP. 
My fiancé and I have lived in the Church Hill neighborhood over a decade (combined) 
and it is wonderful to see the neighborhood clean up and turn around from the 
community that lives here, to the overall aesthetic. 
This plan would provide several new family homes and living space that will be styled 
much like the original Church Hill homes you see existing today, offer off street parking, 
outdoor space as well as give the street in general a much nicer facade. I  hope you’ll 
move this forward! 
 

Thank you for your attention.   
 

Jennings Whiteway 

 

 


